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Multi-Purpose CAA has need for contractors to complete work on eligible homes that may be 
weatherized through Department of Energy or LIHEAP Weatherization funding.  See below for 
necessary information regarding becoming a contractor on our Approved Contractor List.    
 
 
Weatherization Contractors Needed: 
 
Multi-Purpose Community Action Agency seeks contractors to perform Energy System Repairs 
or Replacements and/or Weatherization work.  The agency seeks general contractors as well as 
HVAC Licensed Contractors.   Specific training certifications will be required to be on the 
Approved Contractor List.  The following should not be considered exhaustive of requirements, 
but generalized, lead safe work practices, lead renovator training, lead renovator firm, CPR and 
First Aid certified, ASHRAE 6.2 Certified, Kentucky Housing Corporation Mold and Moisture 
training and proficiency with a Blower Door (BPI).  Contractors will need to have $800,000 
minimum insurance coverage for General Liability.   Work is awarded through a bidding 
process. Questions regarding this advertisement may be directed to Kim Embrey-Hill at 
502.633.7162 or e-mailed to kim@mpcaa.org.      
 
 
Quality Control Inspector Needed: 
 
Multi-Purpose Community Action Agency seeks a contractual Quality Control Inspector.   If 
preferred by candidate, consideration will be made to have this person hired as an employee.    
The qualified candidate will have all of the above trainings & certifications (contractors will also 
need the insurance).  If we choose to hire you as an employee the insurance will not be 
required.  In order to be QCI certified, the candidate will have attended a training program to 
assist in preparation of passing the written and field certification exams.   Preferably they will 
already be QCI certified, but candidates will be considered who are willing to obtain the 
necessary training.   Industry certifications such as RESNET, BPI, NATE, EPA are helpful in 
meeting the minimum requirements to take the test as are working as an energy auditor or 
crew leader in various construction industries.   Questions regarding this QCI request should be 
directed to Kim Embrey-Hill at 502.633.7162 or e-mailed to kim@mpcaa.org.     
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